Announcement of College of Music, Mahidol University
2" Additional Guidelines on Teaching and Learning and Measures to Prevent the Outbreak of
the Coronavirus 2019 (COVID-19)
For 2/2021 Semester

Reference is made to the Announcement of the College of Music, on Additional Guidelines
on Teaching and Learning and Measures to Prevent the Qutbreak of the Coronavirus 2019 (COVID-19)
For 2/2021 Semester dated January 7, 2022.

As the COVID-19 situation is still unstable, College of Music is therefore announcing

additional guidelines regarding operation, and preventive measures for COVID-as follows.

ATK Test Requirement:

The requirements for staff, faculties, and students to perform ATK test before their entry
shall continue in February 2022. Every week from the week starting February 7, 2022 to the week
starting February 28, 2022, all staff, faculties, and students are required to perform an ATK test before
their entry to attend class, perform their duties, or use the college’s facilities.

The ATK result will be submitted to the College’s normal channel
(https://forms.gle/v6szCgNou3nSWeut8: the link is also available in COMMAS System) on every
Thursdays during 9am-6pm to enter the college in the following week (from Monday to the end of the
week). Anyone who missed the submission timeframe will not be allowed to enter the college.
However, additional time frame to send the ATK result is on Mondays during 9am-6pm to enter

college on in the same week (from Wednesdays to the end of the week).

This announcement enters into effect from January 28, 2022 onward or until otherwise
announced.
Please be advised and act accordingly with reference to these guidelines, as well as

constantly follow up with further announcements of College and University.

Announced on January 28, 2022
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(Dr. Naror% angcharoen)

Dean, College of Music



